
Appraisal Subcommittee 
 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 

 
   July 1, 2002 
 
 
 
Michelle Dobbs, Director 
Oklahoma Real Estate Appraisal Board 
2401 NW 23rd Suite 28 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73107 
 
Dear Ms. Dobbs: 
 
 This letter responds to your June 27, 2002 letter in which you requested a time extension for 
the Oklahoma Real Estate Appraisal Board to respond to our March 25, 2002 field review letter. 
Your request for an extension from the June 14, 2002 due date to July 12, 2002 is acceptable. 
Thank you for contacting us to request the extension. 
 
 If you have any questions, please contact us.  
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
   Ben Henson 
   Executive Director 
  
 
 
 
 


